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   Weekly Panui –  Monday 7 November 2016 

“Developing learners for life” 

News from the Principal’s Desk :) 
 

Over the past couple of weeks I have been working on updating our school 
website (www.waikitevalley.school.nz).  Please visit our site to see the upgrades!  
You can sign up to have the newsletter emailed to you weekly, which is a great 
way to keep up to date with all events and information related to school.  I have 
added some videos the kids have made and photos from recent events. 
 
I have put a survey on the home page which will be running until the 18th 
November, where you can write some ideas about skills, knowledge, personal 
attributes etc. you would like in our new junior school teacher.  At the moment we 
are gathering C.V.’s and will use your ideas, along with staff and student input, to 
decide on who the interviewee’s will be; and ultimately help decide 
who the successful candidate is. 
 
On the topic of employment, we are looking for an enthusiastic, 
motivated person to take on the role of After School Club 
coordinator and School Cleaner.  The ASC role is from 3-5 daily 
(when needed) and the cleaning position is for 2 hours a day 
(flexible on times as long as it is outside of school hours).  Therefore, the position 
is for up to 20 hours a week.  We need someone who has initiative, enjoys working 
with children and is creative in presenting them with fun, relaxing afternoon 
activities.  It is a requirement of both positions that we carry out a full police vet.  
The remuneration is approx. $16 p/hour. 
 
Finally….. We have 15 Weetbix Kiwikids Tryathlon entry tickets to give away, we 
were awarded these as a prize from the 2015 draw.  These complimentary entries 
will grant one participant free entry into the event in Rotorua on Sun 4th 
December.  The minimum age is 7 years old.  They are valid for use in the 
individual participant package, but if you wish to use them to enter a team, you will 
need to contact their call centre.  You will be taking part as 
a Waikite Valley School student.  If you would like a ticket or 
two, please contact the office.  First in will get them! 
 
 
Teresa Topp 
PRINCIPAL 
Waikite Valley School 
EMAIL:principal@waikitevalley.school.nz 



  NOTICES     NOTICES 

 

Blu-suds 4KG laundry powder  
$20 

PTA Fundraiser 
Available from the school office. 

PUBLIC LIBRARY BUS 
☺The Bus’s next visit Tues 8 November 

 

MON 7TH-THURS 10TH NOV—  Year 
7-8 Wellington Trip 
 

FRIDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 

 Room 1 sharing assembly—2.15pm 
 

TUESDAY 8TH NOVEMBER 

 Cluster Maths Quiz at Broadlands 
 

MONDAY 14TH NOVEMBER  

 BOT meeting 6.30pm 
 

WEDNESDAY 16TH NOVEMBER  

 School Athletics 

 

FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER 

 Room 3 sharing assembly—2.15pm 
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK 
FAIR AT SCHOOL—
WED 22ND-FRI 25TH 
NOV 

Need a Babysitter? 
Call Alice on 333-1696 or   

027-906-8873 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS! 

 

School Athletics—Wed 16th Nov 
Cluster Athletics (Lake 
Rerewhakaaitu) - Tues 22nd Nov 
 

SWIMMING POOL—This will be 
opened around the 11th 
November.  Students will be 
asked to bring their togs daily 
after this :) 

* To the local families 
supporting the school with 
calf wood chip deliveries!  

Get the school newsletter  
e-mailed to you. 

Email Kelly: office@waikitevalley.school.nz    

OR 

Get onto our school website and enter your address 
onto the mailing list: www.waikitevalley.school.nz 

PLEASE RETURN PET DAY CUPS 

FOR ENGRAVING—THESE WILL BE 
HANDED OUT AT OUR END OF YEAR  

CELEBRATION. 

BABYSITTER—SUMMER RELIEF MILKER 

Sarah Veltman is a Year 13 student at JPC who lives in our 
area and is looking for work over the summer.  If you have 

any available, please contact her on: 333 2134 

Help Needed 
If someone is able to 
check and bait our rat 
traps—takes about 3-4 
hours a month, please  

contact the office or see Jacqui Uridge  
directly.   

ROTORUA DISTRICTS GROUP DAY 
AGM 

Monday 21 November 
Reporoa Squash Club 

12 pm 

LOST HALL KEY 
Large old fashioned key attached  

to a plastic red clip. If you have it 
or know where it is could you 
please return it to the office. 





 


